
  

Hi All, 
Our February started with a fantastic opportunity to connect with aspiring legal professionals. We 

were privileged to be invited by the Nottinghamshire Law Society to join a panel talk alongside The 

Law Society and Nottingham Law School.  

 

It was an inspiring afternoon filled with insightful discussions, where we shared our experiences, 

offered career advice, and highlighted how the NJLD can support local students on their legal 

journeys. Hopefully, we’ve encouraged a few future lawyers to join our community! 

Wind Down Wednesday – 26th February 

What a way to kick off our first Wind Down Wednesday of the year! We took over Escobar, where 

the drinks flowed, the food was fantastic, and the atmosphere was buzzing.  

 

It was the perfect midweek break, and we loved catching up with familiar faces while welcoming new 

ones. If you missed this one, don’t worry—there are plenty more to come. 

 

Save the Dates – You won’t want to miss these! 

25th March – Crazy Golf at Golf Fang 

It’s time to show off your skills and bring your A-game!  

 



  

Join us for an evening of friendly competition as we 

take on the wild and wacky holes of Golf Fang.  Who 

will be crowned NJLD’s putting champion? You’ll 

have to be there to find out! 

 

22nd April – Pottery Painting at Pot ‘N’ Kettle 

Back by popular demand! Our sell-out Pottery 

Painting Night is making a return, and we can’t wait 

to see the creative masterpieces you’ll come up with. 

Whether you're a seasoned artist or just in it for the 

fun, this event is always a hit. Spaces are limited, so 

be sure to book early to secure your spot. 

 

 
 

 

Supporting our Charity of the Year 
 

This year, we are proud to support Bottled Up Blokes, a 

fantastic charity dedicated to encouraging open 

conversations about men’s mental health.  

 

Their work provides vital support for those who need a safe 

space to talk and be heard.  

 

We’re looking forward to raising awareness and funds for this 

incredible cause throughout the year. Bottled Up Blokes – 

#TALKITOUT 

 

 

 

 

 

We have plenty more in store for you this year, so keep an eye out for updates.  

 

See you at the next event! 

 

 

https://bottledupblokes.com/
https://bottledupblokes.com/


  

Warm regards, 

                

Shannon Mould – Chair of NJLD 

 

If your firm, chamber or company has placement students, Paralegals, Pupil Barristers, Trainees or newly 

qualified Solicitors / recently called Barristers (up to 5 years PQE/BPTC) then consider the benefits that the 

NJLD's educational, professional, social and sporting networks can offer them. For further information please 

see the NJLD Webpage or email membership secretary, Joe at :joseph.collis@nelsonslaw.co.uk. 
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